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Discontinuation of the Release of the Projections of Current Account and Reserve 

Balances and Other Relevant Items 

 

 

From February 16, 2018, the Bank of Japan will discontinue the daily release of the 

projections of the Bank's current account and reserve balances, which are made 

available at around 8:00 a.m. every business day via news agencies. 

 

The Bank will continue to release the projections, provisional results, and final results 

of "Sources of Changes in Current Account Balances at the Bank of Japan and Market 

Operations" every business day on the Bank's website. Also, the Bank will add the 

projection of "Current account balances (amount outstanding)" for the following 

business day in the projections table.   

 

 

Inquiries 

Market Operations Division, Financial Markets Department 

E-mail : post.cmmd3@boj.or.jp 



(Attachment) 

Before and After the Change 

(Before)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(After)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left blank 

A 

B 

3,702,700 

Projections will be calculated by adding 

A and B 
 

A+B 


